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The Knickerbocker Family 
Church Planters to Wilmington, Delaware  

Deputation Report 
We are thrilled to see the Lord's blessing in our year of deputation. We are currently at 
90% of our needed support. With two more meetings and waiting to hear from a few 
churches, we are confident that we will be reaching 100% support level by the end of 
March.  

John & Romans Distribution 
Saturday, February 25th was the first week of our John & Romans distribution. We have 
25,000 door hangers ready to be distributed across the Wilmington area. This past 
Saturday we saw over 50 people come help us in reaching our goal. It was a joy to see the 
Word of God getting into homes. We are praying that we will see fruit as a result of this 
outreach. Over the next few weeks several churches will be helping us with the task at 
hand. If your church would like to be involved in helping us on Saturdays or any time 
during the week please contact me.  

Sunday Afternoon Services and Prayer Meeting 
Since starting our Sunday afternoon service on December 11th we have seen over 35 
visitors come to First State Baptist Church. Each week we have seen faithful attendance 
from several families in the area. We are praying that 5 families will join FSBC when we 
start. We have been meeting once a month on a Thursday evening for a time of prayer for 
the start of First State Baptist Church.  

Thank you Pastors, Churches, Family, and Friends!  
It has been such a blessing and encouragement to travel on deputation. We are grateful 
for the many churches that hosted our family. Each family we stayed with were so kind to 
us. We wanted to thank each pastor for giving us the opportunity to present our church-
planting burden. Thank you to all our prayer warriors! What the Lord has done during this 
past year could have only been God's doing. Prayer works! With your continued prayers 
and support we are looking forward to see what the Lord will do! 
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Thank you for your prayers and faithful support! 

Praises: 
- The Churches that have volunteered to help with distribution and Get-Acquainted 

Meetings 
- Raised over $1,000 monthly support this last month 
- 35 visitors since December 11th 
- Over 50 people help us with John & Romans distribution 

Prayer Requests: 
- Reach 100% of support level by April 2nd.  
- Souls to be saved 
- Visitors to come to church as result of distribution 
- Five families to join FSBC by April 2nd.  
- Portable baptistry 
- Ted, Alberto, Jeremy (Salvation) 

Support Level: 

Get-Acquainted Meetings 
Sunday, March 26th - Thursday, March 30th
Please be in prayer for our Get-Acquainted Meetings at the end of the month. We are 
praying that many people would come and visit during that week. Several churches have 
volunteered to help us during that week with special music, ushering, nursery, and 
refreshments. We are looking froward to a great week!  
Be in prayer for our official starting date: Sunday, April 2nd. Our weekly schedule starting 
April: 

Sunday School - 10:00 am 
Sunday Morning - 11:00 am 
Sunday Evening - 6:00 pm 
Wednesday Evening - 7:00 pm  
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